
 

NOTICE TO RESIDENTS 
 

This notice is to advise that if you are one of the 98 residents who received a “Notice of 

Intention — Housing Garden Maintenance Service - Contract Renewal” from Wandsworth 

Borough Council. 

Wandsworth Borough Council have confirmed, “Goulden House is NOT covered by the GM 

Contract and leaseholders can please ignore the letter”. 

Wandsworth Borough Council have provided their sincerest of apologies for this error. 

 

For and on behalf of Goulden House Co-Operative Ltd 

Annie Gleeson MSc 

Estate Manager  


